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Bethel High School School Circular 19062 3/7/2020

{ The Final Exam Arrangements for S.1-S.5 students who are not in Hong Kong )

Dear Parents,

Please note that S.1 — S.5 Final Exam will be held from 6 July 2020 to 16 July 2020.
Since some students cannot come back to sit for the final exam due to the severe impact of the
pandemic, their exam marks in the second term will be estimated based on the established mechanism

of the school.

Parents are reminded to apply for leave for their child according to the standard
procedure stated in the student handbook. Should you have any enquiries, please contact our vice

principal, Mr. Tsoi Kwok Wing, at 2471 2622.

Please kindly sign the electronic circular by 6 July 2020 (Mon).

Yours faithfully,

Lo

Chan Ka Fai
(Principal)




